
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

LONG RANGE PLANNING PROJECTS SUBCOMMITTEE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of West Hollywood’s Planning 
Commission Long Range Planning Projects Subcommittee special meeting 
for 5:30 p.m. at West Hollywood Park Public Meeting Room, Council 
Chambers - Closed Session Room, has been CANCELLED for: 
 

THURSDAY 
FEBRUARY 5, 2015 

 
 
THE NEXT MEETING of the City of West Hollywood’s Planning 
Commission Long Range Planning Projects Subcommittee will be a regular 
meeting on Thursday, February 19, 2015 at 5:30 p.m., at West Hollywood 
Park Public Meeting Room, Council Chambers - Closed Session Room, 
625 N. San Vicente Boulevard, West Hollywood, California. 
 


